AMAZON IS COMING TO BULL MARKETPLACE THIS NOVEMBER

Brieanne Matier <bmatier@usf.edu>
Mon 10/2/2023 9:58 AM

To:PURCHASING@LISTSERV.USF.EDU <purchasing@listserv.usf.edu>
Bcc:Charlotte Eppich <ceppich@usf.edu>;Abbie Holt <abbieholt@usf.edu>

Hello Procurement Friends!

Welcome to October and more Announcements!

Our marketplace expansion is kicking off in a BIG way with...
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Bringing Amazon to the Bull Marketplace will increase buying efficiency, along with
many other benefits.

All purchases with Amazon MUST be through USF's Amazon Business account and
starting in November 2023, use of the Bull Marketplace Punch-Out site WILL BE
REQUIRED.
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anticipated 8 weeks

BENEFITS OF PUNCH OUT SHOPPING

o Same Amazon experience - no P-Card required

o No receipt handling

. No worrying about P-Card limits

o Improved control over budget

o One password to remember (USF NetID through SSO)
o Increased buying compliance

o Shoppers can easily assign carts to Requestors and Approvers to
complete purchases



MORE INFORMATION

More information will become available on our Website and through ListServ
announcements and will contain:

Invitations to hands-on training with Amazon

Individual directions on updating existing accounts for the best
experience

Updated Job Aids

Support to transition your business process to optimize Shopper,
Requestor and Approver roles

and more....

Brie Matier, MSc
Associate Director
UCO/Procurement Services
University of South Florida
bmatier@usf.edu
813-974-6210
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Due to Florida’s broad open records law, email to or from university employees is public record, available to the
public and the media upon request.



